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Subject: Looking for bird callers for NGA performance
	From
	Ketura Munro Budd

	To
	cogoffice@canberrabirds.org.au

		Date
	Today 15:36



Dear Bill,

Hope this finds you well!

I'm a Canberra based arts producer, and I've been contracted by the National Gallery to bring together a few performance elements for their Enlighten Live event on the evening of Friday 5th of March, 8pm-10pm.

I'm looking for some local bird enthusiasts who are able to make bird calls to volunteer during the event.

To give you some context, there will be a large scale video projection by Joan Ross mapped onto the exterior of the NGA, which will be played on a 5 minute loop. There is a 1 minute portion of the video during which we're hoping to have live bird sounds being made by humans and amplified.

If you know anyone in the Canberra Ornithologists Group who might be able to help, I would be very grateful to be put in touch with them.

Thanks for your time!

Kindest regards,
Ketura

Ketura Budd
0450904282
they / them
Living and working on the lands of the Ngunnawal, Ngambri and Ngarigu people. Sovereignty was never ceded.
	



